
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Atlanta Attorney Discusses Department of Labor’s Proposed
Joint Employer Rule

News

4.01.19 

The Department of Labor has proposed a new joint employer rule that would align with the rule of

the National Labor Relations Board, narrowing the definition of a joint employer and limiting a

business’s employment law liability. Attorney Marty Heller spoke with reporters at SHRM and

Law360 about the impetus behind the rule change. He says, “The proposed test aligns with a more

modern view of the workplace. The test is a modified version of the standard that some federal

courts already apply.”

To read the full articles visit, SHRM and Law360.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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